
  January 30, 2020 

To all our customers 

 

 
1-24-14 Nishi-Shimbashi, Minato-ku, Tokyo  

 

Changes to the Written Content of Products and Attached Documents, etc., 
Following the Company Name Change and Head Office Relocation 

 

We are deeply grateful for your continued patronage. 

It has been decided that on February 12, 2020, our company's name will change, and our head office will 

be relocated. In light of this, the content written on products and the attached documents, etc., will also 

need to be changed, so we have provided the following instructions. 

We will continue to put in the utmost effort so that everyone can make the most of this opportunity, and 

would like to thank you for your continued patronage. 

 

Notes 

 

1. New company name Hitachi High-Tech Corporation 

2. New address 1-17-1 Toranomon, Minato-ku, Tokyo 105-6409, Japan 

3. Phone number +81 3-3504-7111 *No change 

 

Content and timetable of the switchover 

The following items will be changed to reflect the new company name and head office address, starting 

from those produced on February 12, 2020. 

 Products and attached documents, etc. 

 Safety labels, safety data sheets (SDS), packaging, etc., of chemicals 

 

Please note that we will continue to include our current company name and address on items that we 

distribute for the time being. 

Our manufacturing facilities are the same as before, so there will be no change in product quality or product 

names. 

 

Customers using Hitachi clinical analyzers and Hitachi magnetocardiographic systems will receive a separate 

explanation in accordance with the Act on Securing Quality, Efficacy and Safety of Products Including 

Pharmaceuticals and Medical Devices. 

 

END 


